
 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

Date:  September 3, 2024 

 
To:  Vice Mayor Oscar Puig-Corve 

  Councilwoman Digna Cabral 

  Councilman Rafael Pineyro 
  Councilwoman Maureen Porras 

 

From:            Mayor Christi Fraga 
    

Subject:          Resource Recovery Facility Potential Fourth Site 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Introduction 

 

The purpose of this item is to urge Miami-Dade County Board of County Commissioners to 
consider a potential fourth site for the new Resource Recovery Facility as circulated by Mayor 

Daniella Levine Cava in the memo dated August 29th 2024 and by Commissioner Bermudez in the 

memo dated August 27th 2024 to the County Commissioners. Additionally, adopting a City 
resolution that will address the City's non-binding position on the Letter of Intent (LOI) provided 

by Miami-Dade County, concerning the City’s potential financial contribution towards the 

relocation.  
 

Attached hereto are the memos provided by Mayor Daniella Levine Cava and Commissioner 

Bermudez’s offices. Which shall be heard at the next BBC meeting.  This resolution from the City 
would provide the Board of County Commissioners with the City’s official position on this 

matter.  

 
Fiscal Impact: TBD 

 

Recommendation 
 

It has always been and should continue to be our utmost priority to protect the quality of life of 

all our residents. Therefore, I respectfully request the support of my colleagues on this item. 

 




